[bookmark: _GoBack]MINTUES OF NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN MEETING

HELD ON TUESDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER AT 7.30pm AT THE VILLAGE HALL, STRENSALL

Present

Mr K Marquis (Chair), Cllr Chapman, Cllr Bolton, Cllr Fisher, Cllr Hails (minute taker), Mrs C Whittle, Mrs S May, Mr P Thorpe, Mr J Millett, Mrs J Lofthouse.

Welcome

Chairman welcomed everyone to tonight’s meeting

Apologies for Absence

Received from Cllr Nunn and Mrs S Jenkins

Parking/Traffic Report – KM asked members to read through the traffic report and tweak if necessary.  The group discussed the findings and amended the report as accordingly.  KM signed off the report.

MAP SUPPLIED BY CoYC - KM asked for volunteers to assess the green/open spaces listed on Table E of the original draft of the Neighbourhood Plan.  The information was then to be collated together to get a full report – JL, CW, SM, TF, JM, and PT all volunteered and SN had previously indicated she would be willing to be involved.  It was reported that JC and KM went through the Map after the last meeting. KM discussed with the group the response from Jack Clough and KM was trying to get hold of CYC but the chap was on holiday but was hopeful of setting a meeting up to finalise the this to incorporate into the draft NP.

UPDATED ON DRAFT PLAN

Kathryn Jukes had today sent to KM an updated draft plan and it was decided that KM would send over to members a copy of the draft NP to see the amendments and feedback to KM if necessary.  KM discussed with the group the list of matters to be dealt with that KJ had sent through.  The group discussed accordingly, and the appropriate feedback will be fed back to KJ. The issues still to address are:
· Is the Steering Group happy with the aims and objectives of the Plan?
· CYC were going to provide an update of the Use Class order for policy CF1
· I’ve yet to incorporate the Green Space Survey, but the new version needs to be completed
· The transport survey results need to be incorporated
· I need to review policies DH1 and DH2 with a view to merging the 2 policies
· DG5 needs updating once further guidance has been secured from Natural England
· I need to review the whole document and refer to the most up to date version of the NPPF.


NP WEBSITE

KM updated the group that he had tweaked the website, KM went through the individual items.  KM asked the members to have a look and feed back any suggestions that were felt needed.


ANY OTHER BUSINESS

It was noted that the PC had applied for an asset of community value for St Wilfred’s Church and this in turn was approved and it was noted that there was an actual article in the York Press confirming this.

KM went through the open spaces list at the end of the meeting and allocated the areas that members would be assigned to.


Meeting finished at 8.30pm
